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Glenluce Primary School   Newsletter – May 5th 2015
I hope the children all enjoyed their long weekend.
School Blog Site
https://blogs.glowscotland.org.uk/dg/GlenlucePrimary/
Please have a look at this blog site.  Ultimately I would like the children to take full ownership of this.
P.T.A. Meeting and Parent Council A.G.M.
These two meetings will both take place tonight, Tuesday 5th May.  The P.T.A. meeting will take place at 6.30 p.m.  The Parent Council A.G.M. will take place at 7.15 p.m.  All parents are welcome to attend these meetings.
Achievement Wall

If any children win certificates or have photographs of something that they have been successful at, then we will display it on the Achievement board.  Achievement is as important as attainment to our children, and it is therefore important that we focus on all the positive aspects of our pupils’ lives.  
P.1/2 Trip

The P.1/2 class is visiting Caerlaverock Castle on Friday.  This should be an enjoyable day and ties in perfectly with the children’s topic on castles.  I will be attending in the place of Mrs Brooke.  My first ever P.1/2 trip!!
Football Training
Football training will be postponed until further notice.  Unless there are any volunteers out there that could pick it up for the next two weeks or so!
Homework Club
This takes place on a Tuesday after school for those children who have signed up and returned their forms.

Drama Classes
Drama classes take place on Wednesday afternoons.  The club takes place from 3.00p.m. until 4.00p.m.
Rugby Training

Rugby training will not take place this week as I am attending a rugby training session myself.
Head Lice
I know I keep including this in the newsletter on a weekly basis, but it is important to remain vigilant and provide treatment immediately the issue arises.  It is important to ensure that you continue treating your child until there is no sustained evidence that head lice are present.  Further guidance is available from the school.  See also the link below www.healthscotland.com/uploads/documents/25-HeadLice.pdf 
I really appreciate all your support with our school.  If there are any issues or questions that you wish answered, then please feel welcome to contact me at any time.  If you have any suggestions appropriate to the Parent Council or P.T.A., then your opinions and views are always appreciated.  We are also always looking for new members for both these organizations and indeed everyone should feel welcome to attend.
Kindest regards,
James D. Ferguson.  
Head Teacher
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